
EYFS Letter to Parents/ Carers 

Hello and welcome back! 

Here is some information. If you feel that there is something which needs to be 

shared with parents/carers, please speak to Mrs. Thompson. 

 

 

   

 

                                                                                                                                                   

                                                                      

Information 
 

Mrs Thompson will be starting Forest 
School again this week. Red Admiral 

class will go on Friday 11th January and 
the following week it will be the turn of 

Tortoiseshell class.  
If you have waterproof clothing and 

footwear, please remember to send it 
into school.  
Thank you.  

Dear Parents/ Carers, 
All the staff would like to thank you for the incredible cards, messages and gifts. 
We really appreciate the different types of support that you have given us and 

look forward to working with your family throughout the coming year. 
‘Learning together we achieve great things.’  

THANK YOU! 

The weather is awful! It’s cold and wet. 
Please put trainers, warm joggers, spare 
socks and a warm jumper in your child’s 

PE bag.  PE is often outside! 

Please make sure that your child’s 
clothing is clearly labelled, particularly 

hats and gloves. 


